The Regional Road Workgroup has met throughout the season.

“We had more success this year in terms of reducing calendar clashes however we still fell
victim to a number of race cancellations.

“That being said, we were pleased to see increasing participation numbers on the Road, as
well as new organisers stepping up, notably Lancashire RC and Chorley CC.

“The Road scene and its future security remain challenging and we will be looking to work
with organisers and the wider community to look at how we can increase opportunities at a

regional level, to increase sustainability in the longer term.

“As always, if members are interested in getting involved, please get in touch.”



